THE HIGHCREST ACADEMY
Do you have a child who will be joining us in Year 7 20267
Remember to book their Banding Test before October.
Please scan the QR Code for the booking form.

All children must sit the banding tests. If your child does not sit the banding test during these times they will not be
considered for a place at Highcrest when allocations are made.

For more information visit our website:
https://www.highcrestacademy.org.uk/Year-7-Admission-2026/ ~
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